

April 14, 2017

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Kurt Anderson, Chair Ltcol

Committee on International Education

Re: Proposed Presidential Policy on Export Controls

The Committee on International Education reviewed the proposed Presidential Policy on Export Controls at their April 12, 2017 meeting. The Committee was supportive of the proposal and recognizes the importance of delineating responsibilities for maintaining legal compliance. We note that the absence of particular policy prescriptions provides an opportunity for future robust engagement with the Academic Senate on relevant issues of the policy such that legal compliance and Academic Freedom are properly balanced.